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Melissa Bohne

From: Kimisha Thomas

Sent: Thursday, 28 May 2020 10:50 AM

To: Melissa Bohne

Subject: Re: Reply: re: Payment due to The Chronicle

Dear Melissa,  

 

It seems that these invoices were send directly to HR for advertising the LCO position. The COAs were sent to 

HR last year in order to advertise the position. Activity 1.2 is to be charged.  

 

GL Unit- UNDP1 

Fund- 62000 

Op Unit- BRB 

IA- 001981 

Donor- 10003 

Dept- 49701 

BU- BRB10 

Project- 00091263 

Activity- Outcome 1.2 

 

Regards,  

Kimisha Thomas 

 

 

 

From: Melissa Bohne <melissa.bohne@undp.org> 

Sent: 28 May 2020 10:14 

To: Kimisha Thomas <kimisha.thomas@undp.org> 

Subject: RE: Reply: re: Payment due to The Chronicle  

  

Dear Kimisha, 

  

Is there any update on this? It appears the ad for the Low Carbon Officer was run in November and December 2019. 

Please advise which Activity should be charged. Thank you. 

  

Best Regards,  

  


